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Construction Notification 

Southern California Edison 
Valley Ivyglen Project 

 

Re: Valley - Ivyglen 115kV Subtransmission Project 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 
Southern California Edison’s Valley Ivyglen 115kV Sub transmission project will be starting construction 

on November 4th, 2020. Construction work will occur between the hours of 6:00am and 7:00pm Monday 

through Saturday and may include increased noise due to workers using tools and operating vehicles 

and equipment. 

If you have any questions regarding the Project, please contact us at (866) 785-7057 or visit the SCE 

website at www.sce.com/ivyglen 

Sincerely, 

SCE’s Valley – Ivyglen Project Team 

 

 


